
   

TICHBORNE PARK CRICKET CLUB 

 

Dear Brendan, 

 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 23rd October 2017. On behalf of Tichborne 

Park Cricket Club I would like to apply for a grant for the financial year 

2018-2019 to help fund repairs or to purchase a new outfield mower. 

 

Unfortunately, our outfield mower, which we have been nursing for the past 5 

years, has finally given up. This is a crucial piece of equipment and we need to 

either repair or at best purchase a new one. We are currently obtaining quotes 

for repairs. A good second hand mower would cost in the region of £3500!  

 

Once again the Cricket Club would like to thank the village and its Parish 

Council for its continued support for the club and wish you well in all your 

efforts. 

 

Kind regards 

Andy Joyce 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club 

 

 

 

TICHBORNE PARK, ALRESFORD, HAMPSHIRE, S024 ONA TEL: 01962 733132  


